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Soup Day  Success 

This year New Hope celebrated 
their 34th Annual Soup Day! Over 
520 people came to the United 
Methodist Church on Thursday, 
November 12th to indulge in soup 
and pie. A big part of what makes 
this day a success is our volunteers. 
They generously give their time and 
put so much hard work into this 
event. From cleaning, bringing 
desserts, and setting up tables, we 
couldn't have done it with out them. 

We would like to give a special thank you to Carroll Hy-Vee for donating all of 
the supplies for the soup. Because of this generous donation and the 
willingness of our volunteers to bring desserts, we raised nearly 100% of the 
funds which go directly back to fund programs and special needs of our clients.  
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 Employment Spotlight  

7th Graders Learn About Life at New Hope 

This year the Carroll Middle School students were given the 
opportunity to visit New Hope and learn about the daily    
routines of the individuals who receive services. They started 
out their day by discovering the many different options that 
New Hope offers as well as getting to see many of the 
different programs and devices that the clients use to 
communicate and move around in.  

 In 2009 Dan came to New Hope’s Employment Resources to assist him in 
job training. He was assigned a Job Coach who got to know him and his 
interest to help look for employment at local businesses, and to find the best 
fit for him. Through New Hope’s Employment Resources, Dan was provided 
opportunities to work in the community cleaning for businesses such as 
American Home Shield, Wittrock Motors and many others. His work ethic 
was incredible and every job was a job done well.  

Jeri Schuler, Employment Coordinator at New Hope Employment 
Resources, saw that Dan was exceeding at his jobs. In her words, he was “flourishing” and she wanted to 
take another step forward  with Dan, finding full-time employment. New Hope collaborated with the Carroll 
School District and found an opportunity that seemed to be a good fit for Dan. Dan began on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays and worked one-on-one with a job coach until he felt comfortable to do his job duties on his 
own. Before long the school was asking if Dan could come every day.  

Dan not only keeps busy in the kitchen, but he also keeps the entertainment rolling with his witty 
personality at the Carroll Middle School. Once that first bell rings for lunch, the kids are off and there is no 
stopping them to fill their hungry appetites. It is in the midst of the chaotic screaming and sneakers   
squealing that you are greeted with Mr. Dan Owen’s smile.  

The next school year Dan was offered a full-time position as a Carroll Middle School employee working 
Monday through Friday helping serve food to students and cleaning dishes. Not only was the school 
pleased with him becoming a school employee, but so were the students and his co-workers. Nancy 
O’Brien, Kitchen Manager, stated “He is such a hard worker and      
always full of fun. The minute he walks in the door he has a smile on 
his face. When Dan isn't here, all of us ladies find ourselves missing 
him because he brings such an upbeat and positive energy.” 

The skills that Dan has obtained through his time with New Hope’s     
Employment Resources have led him to his successful employment at 
the Carroll Middle School. Dan loves his job at the middle school and 
it shows through his work and through those who encounter him.   
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 Holiday Happenings 
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 Appreciation Awards Presented  

New Hope’s annual Appreciation Dinner was held on Tuesday, November 10th at the Carrollton Centre.        
Appreciation awards were given to four individuals or organizations that went above and beyond in helping 
New Hope deliver on its mission of enriching the lives of individuals with disabilities.   

 

Kim Platt of New Hope presented an           
appreciation award to Pat and Steve Hanna 
who have been supporting New Hope for over 
10 years. Kim read this excerpt from their 
nomination, “They have supported us 
financially in about every project we have 
done since they became part of our family. 
They approached New Hope in 2012 with the 
intent to purchase a home and provide a 
living space for individuals in our Community 
Living Program. The greatest thing about 
these two is they understand the needs of our 
clients and are always looking for ways to 
improve the living environment.” 

 

Jen Daniel and Kristine Cowlham of New Hope presented the award to Hy-Vee for providing many                 
opportunities that allow our clients to be a part of the community and build their careers. Jen said, “For over  
10 years Hy-Vee has worked with 
New Hope by hiring clients. Their 
e m p l o y e e s  h a v e  w e l c o m e d 
individuals we serve and have 
become a tremendous support 
system. This year a Hy-Vee 
employee approached an individual 
we provide serves to and asked him if 
he was looking for a job. This led him 
to gaining a job on Hy-Vee’s payroll! 
This individual from New Hope 
mentioned that working for Hy-Vee 
makes him feel like he is more than a 
number. He said, ‘You can tell they 
care about me as a person.’” 
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Jodie Jansen and David Duncan of New Hope 
presented an appreciation award to Susie 
Duncan. Jodie stated, “Susie works fulltime at 
Carroll County State Bank where she daily 
interacts with clients who are employed there. 
Susie Duncan has been a New Hope volunteer 
since 1990 when she began driving and 
accompanying clients to church. She has served 
on the New Hope Volunteer Advisory Board 
since 2004 and the last 3 years as president. 
Because she believes in the mission of New 
Hope she has graciously volunteered at just 
about every major fundraising event for New 
Hope.” 

Mark Maas and Rhonda Mart of New Hope 
presented Vicki and Ed Smith with an award for 
their continued involvement in creating a soccer 
team for New Hope clients. From this nomination, 
Rhonda read, “Ed has coached the New Hope 
soccer team for the past two summers. He brings 
the balls and the cones and teaches them the 
basic skills of soccer. This year they decided on 
making a name for their team, The Huskers. Ed 
not only spends time with the team, but he also 
spends quality time with mark by taking him to 
some of the Carroll High basketball games. Ed’s 
consideration and thought for others has made a 
huge difference in the lives of those on the soccer 
team.” 

 

 

Donors in attendance at the awards dinner were 
honored for reaching a new level of giving during 
fiscal year 2015: 

Front row: Connie and Jan Hook accepted by Rhonda 
Mart, Michael and Mike Barrett. Back row: Mark 
Beardmore, Julie Hodne/Manning Community Chest, 
Pella Corporation/Jeff Heuton. 

Appreciation Awards Presented 
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Donations received from September 1 to December 31, 2015 

Client Support Staff Fund 

Norene and Jim Bauman 

Loras Baumhover 

Benefit Source, Inc. 

Sharon and Brian Best 

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Carlson 

Community Insurance Co. 

Mary and J. Wilts Cretsinger 

Larry Devine 

Donna and Tom Drees 

Ecowater Systems 

Kathryn Ericson 

Farmers State Bank 

Linda and Dave Frank 

Richard and Karla Fulton 

Barb Gifford 

Louis W. Grade 

H & H Sports 

Pam and Gary Haberl 

Eugene and Eileen Hahn 

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Halder 

Christine Hensley 

Arlen Hirsch 

Connie and Jan Hook  

William J. Janssen 

Myron Johnson 

Janis and Ken Johnston 

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Kienast 

Deb Klocke 

Mr. and Mrs. John Knutson 

Mr. and Mrs. Philip Lachelt 

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Lambert 

Caryl and Gordon Lauver 

Beverly and Larry Leiting 

Ann and Bob Lenz 

Moselle Loeschen 

Tom and Pat Louis 

Mrs. Alice McCullough 

Laurene Meeves 

Amy and Don Mensen 

Penny and Ed Miller 

Mr. and Mrs. Dale           
 Mueggenberg 

Ron Muhlbauer 

Kenneth Nees 

Nieland Family 

Linda and Linn Olerich 

Olsen, Muhlbauer & Company 

Our Savior's Lutheran   
 Women of the Word 

Jim and Darlene Partlow 

Peace Lutheran Church  
 LWML-Glidden 

Jill and Chris Pudenz 

Donna Pudenz 

Mr. Gary Quandt 

Mark and Charlene Ramthun 

Susan and Roger Ramthun 

Gaylin and Jan Ranniger 

Teresa and Cyril Renze 

Karen and John Scharfenkamp 

Linn and Randy Scharn 

Mr. Larry Schenkelberg 

Leona and Clair Schmitz 

Karen Schouten 

Mary Ann and Lenus Schulte 

Ruth Schwarzkopf 

Carleen Schwieso 

Sharon and Richard Sporrer 

St. Paul's WELCA-Holstein 

Jack and  Delores Staley 

Barry and Alinda Stelk 

Stone Printing 

Bill and Pat Stork 

Bonnie Thein 

Trinity Lutheran Women-
 Avoca 

United Methodist Church-
 Odebolt 

Mary and Bob Van Horn 

Rick Vanderheiden 

Vision Care Clinic 

Paul and Cynthia Wetter 

Karen and Charles Whalen 

 

Building & Equipment Fund 

Patty and Randy Barkema 

Bob and Vickie Boes 

Carroll Apothecary 

Carroll County State Bank 

Mike and Patty Deeth 

Donna and Tom Drees 

Doug and Susie Duncan 

Greteman & Associates 

Iowa Savings Bank 

Jodie and Tim Jansen 

KPE Consulting Engineers 

Paula and Bob Lambertz 

Cindy and Kevin Lawler 

Lawns Perfected 

Lori and Kevin Lewis 

Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Laurie and Dave Nissen 

Thresia and Wesley Riley 

Doris and Thomas Rinker 

Barb and Snort Snyder 

Mr. Ken Snyder 

Lyle Staiert 

Western Iowa Networks 

JoAnn and Vern Wilken 

Wittrock Motor Company 

 

Endowment Restricted Fund 

Denis and Arlene Alspach 

Vava and Ron Bailey 

Norma Berger 

Joe and Laurie Blum 

Judith and Claus Bunz 

Donna and Tom Drees 

Ann Glessner 

Mike and Cathy Greteman 

Kathy and Dale Hoffman 

Joan Janning 

Carolyn Johnson 

Jean Lees 

Dale and Laura Ludwig 

Stacy Maloney 

Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Della Peters 

Keith and Jane Riley 

Carol Schoeppner 

Carolyn Taphorn 

JoAnn and Vern Wilken 

We are very grateful to  
Connie and Jan Hook for 
the generosity of their 
matching gifts for our Client 
Support Staff Fund. Their 
$50,000 match over the past 
two fiscal years will aid us in  
recruiting and retaining  
competent and caring staff. 
Our Client Support Staff  
provide services to our    
clients so that they can   
experience an enriched 
quality of life, meaningful 
work, expanded social op-
portunities, and support and 
safety.  

New Hope Donations 
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Donations received from September 1 to December 31, 2015 

Clients Special Needs Fund 
Thierry and Donna Amice 

Pam and Mark Beardmore 

Doris Bentley 

Marian and Ronald Berger 

George and Geneva Brincks 

Carolyn and James Burnett 

Larry Devine 

Myrna and Bob Drees 

Donna and Tom Drees 

Doug and Susie Duncan 

Ebenezer Lutheran Church 
 Women-Audubon 

Lyle and Connie Ellis 

Gary and Patricia Engelen 

Dennis and Catherine Faber 

First National Bank -Manning 

Bill and Connie Foval 

Jack and Annabelle Fox 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Grote 

Eileen Halbur 

Marvin and Patsy Halbur 

Halbur Hardware 

Kim and Steve Haluska 

Lawrence and Doris Handlos 

Loretta Hansen 

Paul and Kathy Heinrichs 

Mary Helmbrecht 

Paul and Bonnie Heuton 

Rita and Eugene Huegerich 

Lynn and Paul Jacobs 

Mr. Richard Jobe 

Yvonne Klaver 

Elmer and Linda Kopaska 

Rowena Kult 

Fern and Lavern Langbein 

Judith and Stanley Lawyer 

Julie and Jair Mayhall 

Dr. James & Katie McQueen 

Laurene Meeves 

Linda and Linn Olerich 

Mr. and Mrs. Clair Otto 

Duane and Cindy Peiffer 

John and Nancy Penn 

Donna Pudenz 

Gaylin and Jan Ranniger 

Marion Rich 

Earl and Kathy Schiltz 

Pam and Ronald Schiltz 

Roma Schimmer 

Mrs. Mary Schreier 

Bonnie Schug 

Mary Ann and Gary Schulte 

Audrey Siepker 

Alice Staiert 

Marilyn and Nolan Tillman 

United Methodist Church-
 Odebolt 

Pat Venteicher 

Terri and Denny Vetter 

Walt and Dorothy Wiederin 

JoAnn and Vern Wilken 

Wiota United Methodist 
 Women 

Sharen Wright 

 
Frank H. Hermsen Staff 
Scholarship Fund 
Audiological Services of Iowa 

Mary and Virgil Baumhover 

Benefit Source, Inc. 

Priscilla Benton 

BestMED Respiratory 

Janice and Larry Boehme 

Capital Sanitary Supply 

Carroll Eye Care Associates 

Diane and Kirk Christensen 

Karl Citurs 

Beverly and Gerald Clausen 

Computer Concepts of Iowa 

D & D Peterson Farms, Inc. 

Dr. Michael & Nancy Davis 

Mike and Patty Deeth 

Ellen and Chuck Deisbeck 

Peg and Don Derner 

Donna and Tom Drees 

Eich Law Firm, P.C. 

Tom and Jean Farner 

Judy Feld 

Ann and Tim Fitzpatrick 

Mr. and Mrs. Darwin Folden 

Roswell and Elizabeth      
 Garst Foundation 

Mr. Marv Glass 

Father Robert Gralapp 

Green, Siemann & Greteman 

Margaret Gronstal 

Rich and Pat Hartley 

Melva Haubrich 

Dallas Havick 

Dan Heim 

Lillian Henry 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church 

Iowa Savings Bank 

Dr. Troy & Grace Ivey 

Marian Jarlenski 

Myron Johnson 

Terry and Lois Kasperbauer 

Don Kitt 

Lenz Insurance & RE/MAX 
 Professionals Realty 

Lidderdale Country Store 

Tom and Nancy Loeck 

Viola Maas 

Stacy Maloney 

Phyllis Marnin 

Mrs. Ruth Naberhaus 

Cecilia Nepple 

Carol and Todd O'Donnell 

Daniel and Cathy Onken 

Dean Onken 

Connie K. Palmer 

Mark and Christine Poland 

Donna Pudenz 

Donna and John Reglein 

Daryl and Joleen Reiman 

Roger and Judy Reves 

Dr. Scott & Kathleen 
Richardson 

Dave and Vicky Robinson 

Robinson Ruhnke, P.C. 

Sue and Phil Ruch 

Schreck Construction 

Schroeder's ABC of             
 Mid America 

Mrs. Margaret Schwabe 

Ellen Severin 

Sharp Funeral Home 

Smith Construction 

Mrs. Millie Sporrer 

St. Augustine Ladies Guild-
 Halbur 

Ronald and Helen Sundrup 

Bonnie Thein 

Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Jean and Gordy Toyne 

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas 
 Ulrickson 

United Bank of Iowa 

United Methodist Women-
 Scranton 

Vision Care Clinic 

John and Sandra Wells 

Paul and Cynthia Wetter 

Wheatland Presbyterian 
 Church Men's Fellowship 

JoAnn and Vern Wilken 

Ann Wilson 

Mrs. Lavonne Winninger 

New Hope Donations 
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 New Hope Donations 

Donations received from September 1 to December 31, 2015 

General Annual Fund 
Mrs. Ardys Albertsen 

Denis and Arlene Alspach 

Swede and Sara Anderson 

Andrews Roofing &          
 Sheet Metal 

Aspinwall Cooperative Co. 

Bank of the West 

Joyce Barsby 

Norene and Jim Bauman 

Loras Baumhover 

Mr. and Mrs. Richard      
 Baumhover 

Vern and Jean Baumhover 

Birch Home Corporation 

Kelly and Kevin Black 

Dr. and Mrs. William Blohm 

Lisa and Nick Bowdish 

Rebecca and Marshall Brown 

Carroll Broadcasting 

Carroll Eye Care Associates 

Carroll Rotary Club 

Mrs. Anna Christiansen 

Kris and Curt Collison 

Community State Bank 

Gayle and Scott Coon 

Helen and Lloyd DeMoss 

Donna and Tom Drees 

Doug and Susie Duncan 

Eckerman Jewelry 

Linda and Dave Frank 

Godfather's Pizza 

Christa and Jeff Goeser 

Jeanne Gosch 

Clare and Robert Greteman 

Margaret Gronstal 

Dr. Martin and Dee Halbur 

Pat and Steve Hanna 

Larry Hansen 

Roger Hansen 

Dallas Havick 

Deanne and Alvin Helgerson 

Mrs. Lucille Helmbrecht 

Frank and Cleone Hermsen 

Richard and Jude Higday 

R. Michael and Phyllis Ivey 

Ruth and Clifford Jensen 

Father Tim Johnson 

Sonia Kerns 

Knights of Columbus #14494 

Lorraine Knudson 

Luise and Tracy Knueven 

Keith Kreft 

Cindy and Kevin Lawler 

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Lenz 

Gloria Lintner 

Lions Club of Carroll 

Mrs. Muriel McDermott and  
 Dr. Daniel McDermott 

Penny and Ed Miller 

LaDonna and Donald Mohr 

Moorhouse Ready-Mix Co. 

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Morgan 

Eugene and Judy Muhlbauer 

Next Generation Chiropractic 

Frances and Larry Nielsen 

Lori Onken 

Connie K. Palmer 

Mr. and Mrs. G.T. Patton 

Pepsi-Cola General Bottlers 

Ethel Petersen 

Barb and Kevin Pingel 

Carol Promes 

Debera & Dave Quandt 

Mr. Robert Reimer 

Vikki and Steven Rinker 

Doris and Thomas Rinker 

Russell Rutten 

Ryun, Givens & Company 

Father Timothy Schott 

Lloyd and Ruth Schrad 

Chuck and Barbara Schultz 

Bob and Elaine Seaman 

Wayne and Shirley Seaman 

Ed and Vicki Smith 

Sara and John Smith 

Soppe Chiropractic 

State Farm Insurance-      
 Doug Gifford 

Roman and Arlene Steffes 

Sonya and Dave Sterns 

Syngenta Seeds, Inc. 

Ken Tranter 

United Church of Christ 
 Women's Fellowship-  
 Lake View 

United Funds of Odebolt 

Mr. and Mrs. Kent Vollstedt 

Diane Vonnahme 

Vonnahme Construction LLP 

Janice and Ronald Wetter 

Don and Lu Wiederin 

JoAnn and Vern Wilken 

Mrs. Lavonne Winninger 

 

 

Family Association Fund 
Dr. and Mrs. Jon Allison 

Norene and Jim Bauman 

Diane and Brooke Brewer 

Michael and Judy Bulian 

Carolyn and James Burnett 

Jean Daniel 

Doug and Susie Duncan 

Pete and Sharon Eivins 

Rebecca Faber 

Ann and Tim Fitzpatrick 

Robin and Matt Haberl 

Paula and Lyle Hansen 

Sandra Heim 

Mrs. Bernice Heisterkamp 

Loras and Marlene Hoffmann 

Rita and Eugene Huegerich 

Terry and Lois Kasperbauer 

Lorraine Knudson 

Mr. Marvin Lampe 

Caryl and Gordon Lauver 

Jean Lees 

Carolyn and Robert Litwiller 

Viola Maas 

Roger and Marilyn Marvel 

Leslie and Greg Murphy 

Martha and Donald Newell 

Sister Ione Nieland 

Mrs. Lucille M. Nobiling 

John and Nancy Penn 

Barb and Kevin Pingel 

Myrna and Linus Pudenz 

Carly and Jared Ramthun 

Kendra Ramthun 

Mark and Charlene Ramthun 

Daryl and Joleen Reiman 

Jim and Janine Rinker 

Doris and Thomas Rinker 

Joseph and Mary Kay Sporrer 

Mrs. Millie Sporrer 

Diane and Florian Wittrock 
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 New Hope Donations 

Donations received from September 1 to December 31, 2015 

In Honor of: 
Paul Milligan & Pat Moehn 
 Commercial Savings  
   Bank Employees 

Michelle Rosendahl 
 Beverly Richards 

Mary Jane Royer 
 Lon and Janet Mosman 

Sharon Singer 
 Gary and Carolyn         
  Maloney Family 

Memorials 
Don Benson 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Dick Blair 
 Lois Blair 

Rosemary Burrow 
 Atkinson, Haskins, Nellis, 
  Brittingham, Gladd &      
  Fiasco, PC 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

 Elizabeth and Gregory 
  Nellis 
 Leona and Clair Schmitz 
 Bret Unterschuetz 

Hazel Daniels 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Rita Dinges 
 Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Delores Duncan 
 Margaret and Don Duncan 

Keith Fee 
 Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Steven Forbes 
 John and Diane Walsh 

Thelma Galbraith 
 Stacey Sandridge 

Norma Gehling 
 Mrs. Patricia Pietig 

 
 

Tom Grabner 
 John and Deb Adams 
 Breda Savings Bank 
 Tim and Mary Coyle 
 Ellen and Chuck Deisbeck 
 Mrs. Barbara Grabner-
  Kerns and Mr. William 
  Kerns 
 Family and Friends of Tom 
  Grabner 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 
 Mr. Ronald Riesenberg 
 Leona and Clair Schmitz 
 Alan and Marlene     
  Tiefenthaler 
 Western Iowa Networks 
 Mr. and Mrs. Dale Woock 

Cindy Gunderson 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

 Leona and Clair Schmitz 

Wilbur Hinners 
 Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Jeanne Hoffmann 
 Bruner Financial Group 
 Jane and William Hinkle 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

John Janning 
 Catherine and Harold Danner 

 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Irma Jobe 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 
 Amy McCumber 

Marcella Kanne 
 Robert and Mary Kloser 

Pearl Kurth 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 
 Leona and Clair Schmitz 
 

Ann Lappe 
 Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Margaret Lillard 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Dorothy Lussman 
 Mr. and Mrs. Richard 
  McClure 

Ruth Mart 
 Family & Friends 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

Alex Ohl 
 Ingrid and C.A. D'Agostino 

Ruth Quandt 
 Ron and Ella Kerwood 

Nettie Reincke 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 

David Rhinehart Memorial 
 Janice Rhinehart 

Erin Richardson 
 Dr. Scott & Kathleen  
  Richardson 

Kaye Riddle 
 Wilson Real Estate 

John Rohe 
 Kathy and John Rohe 

Maxine Rosendahl 
 Sarah and Perry Black 
 Russell and Colette Clark 
 Steve and Peggy Drennan 

 Green Brothers, Inc. 
 Kathy and Wayne  
  Henryson 
 James and Linda Hindt 
 Hiniker Company 
 Mr. Dean Hoag, Sr. 
 Judy and Ken Egli 
 Jodie and Tim Jansen 
 Grant and Jill Johnson 
 Coral and Rick Jud 

Maxine Rosendahl (continued) 
 Beverly and Richard  
  Klocko 
 Bobbee and Keith       
  Lindstrom 
 Rhonda and Gary Mart 
 Robin Montgomery 
 Evelyn Oberhelman 
 Barbara and Randall  
  Quade 
 Mark and Charlene  
  Ramthun 
 Beverly Richards 
 Deb and Byron Rosendahl 
 Maxine Rosendahl Estate 
 John and Marsha  
  Samuelson 
 Janice and Ronald Wetter 
 Iola Zimbeck 

Wayne Sampson 
 Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Bill Schenkelberg 
 Mrs. Mary Tigges 

Norma J. Schenkelberg 
 Leona and Clair Schmitz 

Al Schuler 
 Rosie Schuler 

Rita Simons 
 Robert Simons 

Margaret Southern 
 Gary and Brenda Weekley 

Patricia Wetter 
 Chris and Jean Heim 

Paul Zimbeck 
 Marge and Al Overhue 

Every effort has been made to 
ensure a full and accurate list 

of donors.  
If we have omitted or           

misspelled your name, please 
accept our sincerest  

apologies and contact us at  
(712) 794-0917 
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The clients had a wide variety of opportunities for activities on  
New Hope campus and around the community. Pictured here 
are clients delivering Christmas gifts, participating in a Bible 
study, and some Halloween fun. 

Fun  With Friends 
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 Eat, Drink and Be a Volunteer  

We honor three Manning donors whose accumulative 

giving has reached a new donor classification this fiscal 

year. Kegan Luczycki, Public Relations Coordinator of 

New Hope presents certificate of appreciation awards for 

their achievements to Julie Hodne of Manning Community 

Chest, Bill Langel of Knights of Columbus, and Gaylin 

Ranninger of First National Bank.  

This year we celebrated our holiday party for our volunteers with goodies, beverages, and conversation. 
We appreciate all the hard work that our volunteers do to enrich the lives of the individuals served. Thank 
you to all of the volunteers whose generosity make so many wonderful things possible. It is because of our 
volunteers that we are able to accomplish the many goals of New Hope.  

Honoring Manning Donor Recipients  
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Grateful Giving  

During this past holiday    
s e a s o n ,  b u s i n e s s e s ,              
organizations, and families 
made a huge difference in the 
lives of the individuals at New 
Hope. This year American 
Home Shield graciously     
donated gifts for the clients of 
the campus homes. Each   
client will be promised a gift 
thanks to American Home 
Shield staff. Thank you to all 
of those who helped make 
this possible.  

P.O. Box 887 
1211 E. 18th St.
Carroll, IA 51401
712-792-5500
www.newhopevil lage.org
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